
 

 

 

 

PCN Lead Nurse, South Notts Newsletter (Autumn 2022) 

My name is Kirsten Taylor and I work as the PCN Lead Nurse for South 

Nottinghamshire.  I’ve been in post since January 2022 and have worked as 

a practice nurse for 19 years in Nottingham City. I spent 12 years leading a 

practice nursing team, but I now work 2 days in practice and 2 days in this 

new PCN Lead Nurse role. I’m here to support you and represent you so 

please get in touch if you need anything. 

Nurse forums - get involved! 

There are now nurse forums running in Rushcliffe (lead nurses), Nottingham West, 

and together Arrow, Byron, Arnold and Calverton and Synergy PCN’s (known as the 

ABACS forum). Each of these meet every six to eight weeks to discuss challenges, 

share information and network. They are really helpful places to ask questions and 

meet other practice nurses.  If you are not attending let me know and I can link you in. 

 

 

 

 

Are you signed up to the NATH newsletter?   
Use the QR code to read the latest issue and to subscribe! 

Lots of development and training opportunities advertised. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Are you a member of the Notts Practice  

Nurse Facebook group?   

Join a community of practice nurses from across Notts.  

Get to know each other, share ideas, best practice, discuss  

challenges and opportunities.  Scan the code to join… 

       Email: Kirsten.taylor6@nhs.net    Phone: 07385 952670 

My working days are Wednesday and Thursday. 

GPN survey - what did you say? 

The Nottingham and Nottinghamshire GPN survey conducted by NATH earlier this year revealed 

that 70% of practice nurses would like to be more involved in their PCN.   

• Would you like opportunities to get involved in projects, leadership, or quality 

improvement? 

• How can I help you to get more involved? 

Email:  Kirsten.taylor6@nhs.net to let me know your interests and availability.   
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